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Purpose 
 

1. The purpose of this paper is for the RoS Board to note the Annual Procurement 
Report 23/24.  

 
Recommendation  
 

2. The RoS Board are invited to note: -  
 

The Registers of Scotland Annual Procurement Report for the period covering 
2023-24.  

 
 
Background 
 

3. This document provides internal and external stakeholders with information 
about Registers of Scotland’s future procurement activity and medium-term 
strategic aims and objectives. 

 
4. The regulations ensure that public purchases are made in a transparent and 

fair manner. This is to achieve efficiency in public spending while facilitating the 
participation of SMEs, third sector bodies and supported businesses. This 
report ensures we are meeting our obligations under the regulations. 

 
5. Required under section 15 of the Procurement Reform (Scotland) Act 2014 

(“the Act”), ROS must publish an Annual Procurement Report, The Annual 
Procurement report monitors Registers of Scotland’s procurement activities 
against delivery of its procurement strategy and should be published each year. 

 
 
Conclusion 
 

6. This report will be sent annually to the RoS Board for noting. 
 
 
 
Head of Procurement & Estates 
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